
From: 	 I 	 b6 
Sent: 	 Saturday 	02, 2008 3:52 PM 	 b7c 
To: 
Subject: 	 HE: January 31st 

I just wanted to say think,you again for providing such a great program for the FBI Alumni 
Group. It was great.to see friends and to hear about the famous "Lodi" case. 

Thanks again and I look forward to seeing you soon. 

	Original Message 	 
From:I 	 kmailto 	 
Sent: Monday, January 21, 2008 9:29 AM 
To:I 	 I 
Subject: Re: January 31st 

I 	 
i have sent two e-mails re: the Hayat briefing and I wonder why you haven't received them? 
There are quite a few people on the, distribution list so maybe your system blocks it as 
SPAM mail? Anyway, we are having the briefing on the 31st and we still have room if you 
would like to sign up. It is scheduled to start at 6:30 at the FBI office with a short 
social gathering starting at 6:00 p.m. There is a good chance we may be moving the 
meeting to another location due to the large number of people who have signed up to 
attend. I should know the new location by the end of the week and will send an e-mail to 
everyone noting the change. Let 

-m 

	 you would like to come - and you can bring a 
guest if you would like. Thanks. 

	 Oriainal Messaat. 	 
Fro*1  
To:T 	 ' 1 
Sent: Mon Jan 21 12:12:06 2008 
Subject: January 31st 

When I was at the Academy Christmas event I wrote down the Lodi case was going to be 
discussed on January 31st and we were invited to listen if we wanted. I have not heard 
anything since - is this still on and are we able to attend? 
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